
On the session held on February 6th 2020 the .hr Domain Management Committee, based upon
the Article 4, Item 1 of the Ordinance on the Organisation and Management of the National Top-
level Domain (furtheron as "the Ordinance") has brought the following 

DECISION AMENDMENT

1. In Decision brought on February 3rd 2014 related to the rights of the legal entities with
business establishment in EU, the Item 1 is to be altered as follows:

"By way of derogation from the Article 15, Item 4 of the Ordinance, the legal entities
with the business establishment in one of the Member States of the European Union,
United  Kingdom  of  Great  Britain  and  Northern  Ireland,  do  not  need  to  have  a
registered  office,  branch  office  or  any  other  permanent  organizational  form  in
Republic of Croatia in order to register a second-level domain."

2. Item 2. to be deleted.

Explanation

Taking  into  consideration  that,  on  the  January  29 th 2020,  the  European  Parliament  has
confirmed withdrawal of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland from the
European Union, effective on the date of January 31st 2020, it has been decided as stated.

Zagreb, February 6th 2020.
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